
 

 

 
 

 
                          Information to the Market - COVID19 

 
 
Date of Announcement  16th March 2021 
 
 
The following is a company announcement issued by D Shopping Malls Finance p.l.c. 
(C87809), hereinafter the “Company” of Dizz Buildings, Carob Street, Santa Venera, 
Malta, pursuant to the Listing Rules issued by the Listing Authority: 
 
QUOTE 
 
With reference to the current situation concerning the COVID-19 pandemic, the 
Company informs the market that the recent measures, including the closure of all 
non-essential retail outlets until the 11th April 2021, being a substantial part of the 
Group’s operations, is yet again expected to disrupt the Group’s operations.  
 
Whilst all directives issued by the competent authorities have been and will continue 
to be rigorously abided by the Group, all necessary measures within its control are 
being taken with the aim of mitigating the effects that the pandemic is having on its 
business and operations. The executive management team is constantly monitoring 
the situation in preparation of any actions that may need to be taken to further mitigate 
the impact on the Group’s business.  
 
UNQUOTE 
 
 
 

 
_____________________ 
Dr Ian Vella Galea 
Company Secretary 
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